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Friday 10th November 2023 

Dear Yealmpton family, 

I hope this letter finds you well. Another busy week comes to a close and we have so much to celebrate. It was so 

wonderful to be able to invite parents and children into school on Wednesday for our second stay and play session for 

our 2024/25 new cohort. The parents were so complimentary of school and in particulary the learning behaviour of 

our amazing children! 

This week, in Willow class, our young academics have been exploring Autumn leaves, designing tree collages and 

tackling a tricky obstacle course! In Years 1 and 2, the children have been exploring games that children played in the 

past, developing skills for net/wall games and finding and drawing minibeasts! 
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In Key stage 2, our talented students have been applying their skills to street dance, exploring soluble and insoluble 

substances and developing sequences of movement to the civilisation of Ancient Greece. 

                        

Next week is National Anti-Bullying week. We will celebrate it in assembly time and explore in more depth the issues 

around bullying, understanding what bullying actually is and addressing ways to tackle it. In addition, next Friday, 

children are invited to come into school dressed in Mufti to celebrate Children in Need. Any donations received will 

be sent off to the Children in Need fund. We also look forward to welcoming you all into school next week for Parents 

Evening. I hope you have managed to secure a slot already – if not, please do book one in. Appointments will be 

available on both Monday and Thursday after school.  

Tomorrow is the 11th November – a special time of Remembrance. A special thank you to our wonderful children who 

were the most respectful, as responsible citizens, in their behaviour and attitude towards Remembrance, in our 

assembly today. ‘We will remember them.’ 

                                              

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend – ‘Be the Best you can Be – the BEST version of YOU!’ 
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